Judge Doyle Square Request for Proposals
Addendum #1 and #2

Addendum #1: Issued August 7, 2013

The Madison Common Council reconsidered Requirement #2 in the Judge Doyle Square Request for
Proposals regarding the Madison Municipal Building on August 6th. The following language was
substituted for the requirement you received in the RFP issued on July 17, 2013.

The new Requirement #2 reads as follows:

“The response must include a proposal that maintains the current space for City offices, including
meeting space, in the Madison Municipal Building (MMB), including the potential for using a portion
of the MMB as an entrance/connection to the hotel from MLK Jr. Blvd, but retaining a majority of the
building for use as City offices/meeting space (the preferred option).

In addition, the response may include an alternative proposal that involves using all of the MMB and
relocating City offices/meeting space. “

Addendum #2: Issued August 27, 2013

The City will be conducting a competitive solicitation for a new parking access and revenue control
system (PARCS) that will serve City-owned parking facilities (currently six garages and one surface lot).
As such, the City requires that the PARCS vendor chosen by the City shall be the vendor that will be
used to serve all parking operations owned and managed by the City for this development project.



